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January 29, 2024

Subject: Opportunity to Provide Feedback on the Revised Hawaii Common Core ELA Standards
Dear Parent(s)/Legal Guardian(s):

The Hawaii Department of Education (Department) is committed to providing a high-quality
education that meets the needs of all students. As part of our ongoing efforts to enhance the
learning experience, we are excited to announce an important opportunity for your input.

The Department adopted the Hawaii Common Core State Standards for English Language Arts
in 2010. This school year, the Department is reviewing and revising these standards. During this
process, the Department works with a team of content experts, teachers, district staff, and
institutes of higher education.

These standards are the framework for students' educational experiences in Hawai‘i. Future
guidance will provide support with integrating these standards into the local community context.

We invite you to take part in this collaborative effort by sharing your feedback on the proposed
revisions to the standards using the survey at this link https./bit.ly/48XS 1v9 or via the QR code
below. We believe that your insights and perspectives as parents and guardians are invaluable
in this process. The deadline for providing feedback is February 23, 2024. All survey questions
are optional and anonymous.

SCAN ME

AN AFFIRMATIVE ACTION AND EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER


https://bit.ly/48XS1v9

Parent(s)/Legal Guardian(s)
December 13, 2023
Page 2

Thank you for your ongoing support, partnership, and dedication to the success of our students.

Sincerely,

Keith T. Hayashi
Superintendent
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